Critically, all current members of SEGA’s executive have never met with
the developer and our former chairman, David Kitchen is on record with
his submissions to the Council stating the critical importance of the first
floor function room to our community

The meeting claimed to have taken place on 17 January 2018, did not take
place as the SEGA Committee met the next day and The Magdala was not
mentioned at the meeting. Had any such meeting taken place it would
definitely have been a priority on our agenda.

Finally, regarding the meeting claimed to have taken place on 29th March
2018, that would have been impossible as David's funeral took place on
the day before.

In point 4.4, claiming “continuing dialogue with key local residents”, again
SEGA can confirm that there is no dialogue between us and the
developer.

As you would expect, SEGA fully supports the renewal of The Magdala’s
ACV accreditation with the first floor function room remaining a key
component of its usefulness to our community. Our membership remains
closely involved in this important community initiative, and has told us of
their individual submissions to the council in objection to this unwanted
proposal.

We would be happy to answer any questions you may have.
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